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                    Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Georgia and Marley 
Class 2 

Archie, Evie Lily and Maddie 
Class 3 

Lexie Jayne, Maddox and Shelby 
Class 4 

Jared and Oakley 

 
 

24th Oct   Half term  

3rd Nov     Inset 

4th Nov  Class 2 start Gymnastics 

5th-11th Nov   Book Fair 

5th & 6th Nov   Parents’ Evenings 

11th Nov    Individual photographs 

11th Nov  2.45pm FoSM meeting 

12th Nov  Class 3 start swimming 

21st Nov  FoSM Non-School Uniform 

1st Dec  Cinderella Pantomime at school 

15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 

16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 

   Junior production 6pm 

17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 

18th Dec  Christmas parties  

   Non-uniform day 

19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                        1.30pm 

19th Dec  End of term 

5th January  Children return 

 

 

 

  School News 
 
 It has been lovely to see the different 

homework projects that have come in across 

the school this week.  We have seen school 

playgrounds, Roman Centurions and 

tornados!  Well done to the children for all of 

your hard work and many thanks to the 

parents for your support. 

 By now you should have received your 

appointment for Parents’ Evening - prior to 

the meetings we will be sending you all 

information on the new way in which we are 

required to assess your child’s achievement 

and progress. 

 The Scholastic Book Fair will arrive in school on 

Wednesday 5th November.  Your support of 

this last year meant that we were able to buy 

lots of books for the children – it would be 

great if we were able to do this again. 

 A reminder that Monday 3rd November is an 

INSET day. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We still have 15 yellow data sheets 

outstanding!!!   Please check and amend 

if necessary before returning to school as 
soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Our school’s learning code: 

 

My teacher can teach and the children 

can learn if: 

 I listen carefully 

 I show respect 

 I try my hardest and don’t give up 

 I help others and share 

 I am in charge of my own learning 

 I am in charge of ME! 
 

 

 We will be holding our annual 

book fair 5th – 13th November 

in the library. There will be lots 

of books and items for you to 

purchase, great for Christmas 

shopping! Please come along 

with your child and share 

some lovely books. 

 

      Congratulations! 
Many congratulations to Mr & Mrs Bradley and Max who 

are expecting their 2nd baby which is due in March. Miss 

Bland will be taking on the class full time when Mrs 

Bradley starts her maternity leave. 


